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Dates for your Diary 

22/07 Term 6 ends, 1pm finish 

 

2022-2023 

01/09 Teacher Training Day 

02/09 Yr 1 & 2 Return to School 

05/09 Reception Children Start 

30/09 Yr2 Fun Run at Noremarsh 

30/09 Macmillan Open Morning 

06/10 Flu Vaccines 

14/10 Yr2 to Steam 

18/10 Finish for half term 

19/10 TD Day 

Our School Value for this term is: 

We are proud of our achievements and 
those of others 

What a great year 2021-22 has been!  

 

We have enjoyed our first full year for a while and it has 
been lovely to come together as a school to share 
successes, and to enjoy lots of special days, visits and 
visitors.  

The children have tried hard, shown exemplary behaviour, 
produced fantastic work and looked after each other.  

 

Our Year 2 children have been excellent role models and 
we want to wish them all continued success in KS2. We will 
miss them but know that they will be amazing!  

 

Thank you to all the staff for their continued hard work and 
for everything they do for the children. I know they are all 
ready for the summer break but will be looking forward to 
doing it all again next year.  

 

It is with a heavy heart that we say goodbye to Mrs. 
Loveday, Mrs. Randall and Miss Kingdom. We know how 
much support they give the children, and they will be greatly 
missed. We wish you lots of luck in all your new ventures.  

 

Finally, all that remains is for us to say thank you for your 
continued support this year. We would like to wish you a 
lovely summer holiday and look forward to welcoming you 
all back on Friday 2nd September.  

 

Mrs Alison Pass 

Headteacher 



Term 6 Reading Challenge Winners 
Congratulations to: Abigail & Jude (Rec), Noah S & Jackson (Y1) and  Holly C & Aria (Y2) 

They got to enjoy chocolate milkshake and biscuits with Mrs Pass in the Library. 

We have been so impressed with the improvement all the children have made with their reading 
over the year.  Please keep up the fabulous work over the holidays - it really does make such a 
difference when they return in September. Why not join the Library Summer Reading Challenge to 
encourage your child with their reading.  

 

We’d like to say a massive thank you to Carla, Becky and Sarah for all the time & effort 

they have put into fundraising over the last couple of years. 

Without the PTA the school would not be able to buy the extra things that make our 

school so special. 

Currently we do not have a PTA for next year, which not only means no extra funds for 

the school but no disco, Summer Fete or Christmas Lights. 

If  you can spare a little time they will be holding their AGM at 

the start of the new term and would love to see some new 

faces. 

Our latest Bikeability 

Graduates 

The Bikeability scheme has proved to 

be very popular with all the children. 

By the time the children leave the 

school in Year 2 they will have had the opportunity to take 

part. 

We’d like to congratulations our latest graduates from the 

scheme -  

100 books to read before you leave WBIS 

The 100 books to 

read before you 

leave WBI aims to 

encourage reading 

for pleasure as they 

are all books that 

are highly regarded 

and are books that 

the children are encouraged to share at home 

as well as being key texts that we explore 

through topic work, assemblies and reading to 

the children at the end of the day.   

It is an amazing achievement to have read all 

100 by the time they leave the school, so 

massive congratulations goes to Christopher, 

Hedley and Harry L for their fantastic reading 



Harry, 

Florence, 

Harvey & 

Lilly 

Ella,      

Heidi,      

Ellis & 

Gabriel 

YEAR 1 

Ruby,  

Rupert,  

Noah & 

Tallula 

YEAR 2 

Celebrating our School Values 

Our school value this term has been “We are proud of our achievements and those of 

others” 

While are proud of all the children in school, these children  have shown all of the 

values throughout the year and have made the teachers especially proud. Well done 

RECEPTION 

We have been overwhelmed by the lovely cards, 

wishes and gifts we have received.  

We hope you  have a fantastic summer and look 

forward to seeing you in September. 


